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Lenzi, Chelsea

From: htjameson@verizon.net

Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 2:43 PM

To: sbcob; Williams, Das; Wolf, Janet; Hartmann, Joan; Adam, Peter; Lavagnino, Steve
Subject: Retail marijuana licenses -- comment for 3-20-18 meeting

Dear Chairman Williams and Supervisors Wolf, Hartmann, Adam, and Lavagnino,

Limiting the number of retail marijuana licenses in the county is an excellent idea. Please consider specifying that retail
businesses do sales only by delivery. Delivery services exist already. The additional channel of storefront sales is not
needed or beneficial. By their presence and advertising, storefront sellers provide an additional pass-along source of
marijuana for young people, who are especially vulnerable to marijuana’s harmful effects.

| appreciate the proposal to limit marijuana retailers to no more than eight in the county. Please consider as an alternative
limiting the number to five, with a maximum of one outlet per supervisorial district.

Please protect our community, with special emphasis on our young people, from the dangers of another addictive drug.

Sincerely yours,
Hunter Jameson
Santa Maria



